I"m writing in support of the FAAs proposed basic 12
recommendations for changes at Centennial Airport.
I"m a resident of Heritage Hills and am quite
concerned about the amount of air traffic over our
heads at all hours and about the traffic which flies
over Lone Tree Elementary, my son®"s school. Just a
few moments ago, at about 6:10 p.m., an aircraft flew
over our home, so low, that we thought it might touch
our roof. Our children were playing in the backyard
at the time, obviously a huge concern for a parent.
Thank you for taking the time to study this problem
and to make recommendations for change. |1 believe
that the proposed changes will make our neighborhood
and our school a safer place for our Kkids.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Jolley

9505 Aspen Hill Cicle
Lone Tree, CO 80124
303-246-6011



